June 2020

| _Hello Second Grade Superstars!

Hellol My name is Mrs. Aversano and I am so excited about
being your teacher this year! Second grade is going to be filled
with a lot of learning, cooperation, teamwork, and many exciting
experiences. I look forward to learning about you in the fall, but
until then, let me tell you a little about myself.

This is going to be my sixth year teaching at Bolivar Road
Elementary and it is a great place to bel My husband and I live
Just outside of Chittenango with our two daughters, Sophia (6
years old) and Isabella (3.5 years old, we call her our little Belle).
We have a dog named Onyx and a cat named Salem. We love being
a part of the Chittenango Community!

We are going to learn so much this year! In order to make
the best of our time together, please bring the following supplies
on the first day:

¢ 1box of tissues

¢ 1box of number 2 pencils (for our class pencil bin)

® 1box of crayons or colored pencils 6 ok

e 3 wide ruled notebooks (1 subject each) : A -\?": .

e 3 2-pocket folders s A

¢ 1art smock SﬂmTM

e 2 expo markers % *. ) AT

o 1pack of glue sticks 78wy
% w #

I am so excited to have you in my class this year! You are
going o be a second grade super starl Have a great summer!
Remember to read, write, and practice math facts over the
summer. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me
at caversano@chittenangoschools.org or call Bolivar at
315-687-2880.

il Sincerely,

i ol : Mrs. Aversano



